
ELKA wishes a Merry Christmas

We wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Our office is closed from 23rd December 2023 until 01st January 2024.
We will be back in the office on 02nd January 2024.

The year 2023 is coming to an end. 
In this contemplative time we would like to set a positive signal and, as in previous years, support 
the „Sylt Klinik“ of the German Childhood Cancer Foundation with a donation.

We are enthusiastic about the family-oriented work, the therapeutic activities and the employees 
who look after the families with enthusiasm and great commitment. It is an affair of our heart to 
support this very important work.

If you would also like to help, please contact the SyltKlinik staff in person or donate directly:
 
Nord-Ostsee Sparkasse
IBAN: DE32 2175 0000 0030 0141 61
BIC/SWIFT code: NOLADE21NOS
www.syltklinik.de

Legal form: Kommanditgesellschaft, Amtsgericht Flensburg HRA 1279 HU,
Persönlich haftende Gesellschafterin ELKA-Torantriebe Verwaltungs GmbH,

Tönning, Amtsgericht Flensburg HRB 1135 HU
General manager: Torben Nehls-Eller, Elisabeth Christens

http://www.syltklinik.de
https://www.elka.eu/en/
https://www.elka.eu/en/produkte/
https://www.elka.eu/en/kontakt/

